
Printed on: 08/02/2019 09:10:04

Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

05/02/2019  15:44:522018/6151/P OBJ Matthew Bennett Although not in our area we object to the potential impact of this change of use to A5 and use until 4.00 am 

Wednesday to Saturday because this area of Charing Cross road has a substantial problem with drug use and 

anti-social behaviour and a takeaway operating to these hours is likely to aggravate the problem. 

M Bennett Chair of Soho Society Planning and Environment Committee.
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